The Violet Way
Academy

25t January 2022

Dear Year 2 parents,

Our topic this term has been ‘Amazing Africa.” On Friday 4t February we have a
wonderful opportunity to have a professional dancer in to teach us some African
dances. She will be showing us the different types of dances from across the continent.
In the afternoon, she will be sharing a story and information about her life and
experiences in ‘Africa.’

For this to happen we are asking for a £2 contribution per child. If you could make this
payment on ParentPay under the payment item ‘Y2 Africa’ it would be much
appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ayling

Staffordshire DE15 9ES

Headteacher Mrs Michelle Kee
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